
From: Hilary Saunders
To: Planning
Cc: Mark Hill; Chris France
Subject: FW: Memorial Benches Robin Hoods Bay
Date: 22 May 2018 15:10:43

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
From: Graham Irving  
Sent: 22 May 2018 15:10
To: Hilary Saunders
Cc: Jane Mortimer; Virginia Ramsey; Les Atkinson
Subject: Memorial Benches Robin Hoods Bay
 
Dear Hilary, 
 Just to confirm Fylingdales Parish Council have not been contacted by Mr Kemp for
permission to move the memorial benches on the Quarterdeck that are under our care.
Kind Regards, Graham Irving.
 
Sent from my BlackBerry — the most secure mobile device — via the O2 Network
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